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Kobre & Kim’s Scott Hulsey recently spoke with Compliance Week on the increased
enforcement activity coming from the U.S. Department of Justice during 2020 and,
consequently, the increased risk for compliance officers across various industries.
Aside from corruption, bid-rigging, and sanctions risk, the antitrust enforcement space will likely
continue to see major developments. In particular, it is expected that the coordination between
the Department of Justice and other countries’ antitrust enforcement agencies will evolve.
Referring to the international antitrust community’s recent adoption of the Multilateral
Framework on Procedures, specifically designed to promote cross-border coordination, Mr.
Hulsey said, “These are just a few examples of why this will be a hot area to watch.”
Read the full article here.
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